
 

Mike 

replied 

7 days ago (Thu, 9 Nov 2023 at 4:23 PM) 

To: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Thank you for the email. I hired Cashmere mailing service and this was paid as you will notice 

through my reporting to you.  I realized now the wording was not on the card.  I also take full 

responsibility. Please tell me what I can do to correct.  Can you email me back at 

mike@saveautohome.com and mike@wenatcheevalley.com 

My address is 1417 appleridge st. Wenatchee WA 98801.    

 

Get Outlook for iOS 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13068157298
https://aka.ms/o0ukef

